ATTENTION ALL MSC MEMBERS!

There will not be a regular general meeting of the Marco Sportfishing

Club on Thursday, September 2, 2021.

In its place, on Wednesday, September 15, 2021, we will have our

Annual Pork Cook-Off Picnic

Place: Sarazen Park on Marco Island

Date & Time: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 at 4:00 P.M.

Cost: Members - $9.00 Guest - $12.00

Please Note: Bring your own beverages, chairs and a good appetite!

Menu: Back by popular demand — This picnic will again be a BAR-B-QUE Pork
Cook-Off!!

Meat will be prepared by our own club members, served with all the fix'ns
and judged by a select panel of Celebrities!

If you want to enter to compete for the Best Chef, call John Baker at 239-
970-0296. John will provide Port Butts to those Chefs who participate.
Trophies will be awarded for 1%, 2", and 3" place.

Fill out the reservation form on Page 2 of this announcement and mail
today.

IMPORTANT - Reservation form (see Page 2 below) must be received by no
later than Wednesday, September 8, 2021 to enable us to purchase the
right quantities of Port Butts and Fix’'ns, so don’t wait, get your reservation
in early. If circumstances arise that you need to cancel your reservation,
we will try to accommodate you.
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MSC Pork Cook-Off Picnic Reservation
Wednesday, September 15, 2021

Sarazen Park, Marco Island
Please Note Time: 4:00 P.M, Not Noon

Member(s) Name

Guest Names

Members # @ $9.00 S
Guests # @ $12.00 S
TOTAL S

Make checks payable to MSC and mail to:
Jerry Defibaugh, 170 June Ct., Marco Island, FL 34145

Questions — email jerry.defibaugh@gmail.com

Reservation Deadline is Wednesday, September 8, 2021
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